
       
 

       

Dear Chilean Missionaries, attendees at the 50th Anniversary Celebration in Chile, 
 
Most of you are by now either in Chile, on your way to Chile or will be traveling in the 
next day or two.  Have a good trip.  Be safe and be careful with your personal 
belongings as you travel.   
 
There is some information we need to share with you regarding the events this 
Saturday, October 8, 2011 in the Ñuñoa and La Reina chapels.  Please read the 
following carefully and contact us if you have any questions.   
 
We hope you plan on attending our reunion event at the Ñuñoa chapel.  Appropriate 
dress for these events is suits, white shirts and ties, Sunday dress for the sisters.  The 
address of the chapel is Manuel de Salas #401, Ñuñoa.  The event at Ñuñoa begins at 
2:00 PM with time for sharing and visiting.  At 3:00 PM we will adjourn to the chapel 
where Brother Rodolfo Acevedo, Chile Area Historian, will deliver a message about the 
history of the Chilean Mission.  At approximately 3:45 PM we will return to the cultural 
hall for more visiting and sharing and light refreshments. 
 
At 4:15 PM those of us that served from 1956 to 1975 need to leave the Ñuñoa chapel 
and go to the La Reina chapel to be present at the broadcast point of the Devotional.  
This is by request of the Area Presidency.   
 
It is relatively easy to get from Ñuñoa to La Reina.  Unless you have a vehicle, you will 
need to walk south on Manuel de Salas from the chapel to Plaza Ñuñoa and catch a 
taxi or the number 403 micro (BIP card required) at the corner of Irarrázaval and 
Humberto Trucco, bus stop number PD338, east bound to La Reina.  It is a short trip in 
taxi; the micro ride is about 2.3 miles to the point where you get off the micro.   
 
You get off the micro # 403 at bus stop number PD411 at the corner of Larraín and José 
M. Carrera and walk about one more block in the same direction as the micro was 
traveling (east) to Lynch Norte.  Cross Larraín Street and walk north on Lynch Norte 
about one block to Lynch Norte #133 to the La Reina Stake Center.  We will have 
copies of this information and a map available for you at the Ñuñoa chapel.   
 
Let us know if you have any questions or if we can help in any way. 
 
Gary Davis for the Chilean Mission Reunion Committee 
(02) 581-4947 – Santiago “hotline”- land line 
or 
9-416-46-96 – Santiago “hotline” – cell phone 
sivasparachile2011@yahoo.com  


